Queensland Floods Commission of Inguiry

1 August 2011

The Honourable Anna Bligh MP
Premier and Minister far Reconstruction
Executive Building

100 George Street

BRISBANE QLD 4002

Dear Premiar

In accordance with Commissions of Inguiry Order (No, 1) 2011, it is my pleasure to prasent
the interim report of the Queensland Floods Commission of Inguiry,

Tha interim report makes recommendations on matters associated with flood preparedness
prior to the next wet season

Yours sincerely

v Aebmun

Commissioner
Justice C E Halmes

Mieenska sioot Alpstralia
Telephane 1300 30% 634
+61 7 3405 9750
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